
Sheltered Housing Consultation  
There are various options available in respect of the model for delivering Sheltered 
Housing.  

1. Do you consider that Sheltered Housing should continue to be provided? 

Tick your choice. Yes: No: 

 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If yes: 

2. Remodelling warden services could allow a warden service to be provided 
Mondays to Sundays 08:30 to 17:30 divided between the two schemes – for instance 
a warden could be based at one scheme during the mornings and the other scheme 
during the afternoons resulting in one physical daily check and one telephone daily 
check. This would result in a large saving. Do you agree with this option? 

Tick your choice. Yes: No: 

 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



3.The sleep-in provision at Rae’s Close costs £28,700 per annum and there have 
been no overnight callouts in the last 13 months. Do you think this should be 
withdrawn and cover provided by the Community Responder? 

Tick your choice. Yes: No: 

 

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Any other options for amendments to the service? 

We are open to all relevant and appropriate suggestions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return the survey by Saturday 30 June 2018  to Housing Services, 
Orkney Islands Council, Council Offices, School Place, Kirkwall, KW15 1NY. 
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